- City of Tipton City of Tipton Common Council Public Hearing held on September 13, 2021, at Tipton City Hall, Council Chambers, Tipton.
- Members: Councilmen Ehman, Chandler, and Rippy, and Clerk-Treasurer Clark. Mayor Dolezal called in. Councilwoman Hufford and Councilman Kring were not present.
- Others: Jeffrey Ogden, Jacob Adams, Jeff Stout, Vicky Boyd with Tipton Tribune, Joe Bitner, Brad Robins, Megan Phifer, and Sara White.
- Councilman Chandler opened the public hearing at 5:00 p.m. on the 2022 Budget. He asked to keep the comments to three minutes.
- Chief Stout commented the budget went ran well with the workshops. Thanks, Tammy for your work. The workshop shows the perspective on how behind we were and how we are working forward. The guys are happy and thank you for listening and debating. We appreciated that opportunity.
- Chief Bitner thanked the Council for the opportunity, the discussion went back and forth, why increases, some staying the same and some decreases. There are different options for Police and Fire hope to get it straightened out. Thank you very much.
- Councilman Ehman thanked the two Chiefs and all the Departments for coming in to talk to the Council line by line. It was very educational for us. He also stated he looks forward to this every year. Chief Bitner agreed with him.
- Councilman Chandler stated we are going to give a few more folks to come. We will leave the public hearing open until ten after five for any other comments.
- Adjournment: With no further comments, Councilman Ehman made a motion to close the public hearing at 5:10 p.m., seconded by Councilman Rippy, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.

Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer